ROYAL MILITARY COLLEGE.

KINGSTON.

October 8th, 1920.

General Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B., K.C.M.G.,.

McGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Geneval Currie.

Regarding Lady Nicholas, I shall be very glad
to take her and am grateful to you for the offer. I
am asking the Police to ship her to Kingston next
week. She will have the best of care. I saw the horse
in Ottawa last week and she is in excellent shape. The
Police tell me that there has been no trouble with her feet
this summer but they advise pads if she is to be used
on the roads.

With kindest regards, I am, Sir,

Very sincerely yours,

Jung Juny